
Hometown Family Dental 
26 S Main Street 
Albia, IA, 52531 
641-932-2719 
 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
Thank you for scheduling an initial dental examination appointment for your child with our 
team.  
 
The objective of our office is to accomplish dental treatment to the highest standards and help 
your child develop a positive attitude toward dentistry and oral health care. This first visit will 
introduce your child to dental care, oral hygiene techniques, have radiographs taken if needed, 
and their teeth cleaned and evaluated by the dentist. At this initial visit, the child’s parent or 
legal guardian is required to be present.   
 
You can play a large part in preparing your youngster for his/her first visit to the dentist. Try to 
be positive when you discuss dental care with your child. Avoid words like “pull teeth, shot, or 
pain” use words like “gentle, kind, helper, fun”, etc.  
 
We welcome parents and legal guardians to accompany their child during their appointment. 
We will thoroughly explain each of our procedures to your child in terms they can relate to 
before we perform them. We want to give your child our full attention and have his/hers as 
well, so we ask that parents and guardians please be silent observers during the examination.  
 
Thank you for choosing Hometown Family Dental and the team to care for your children’s 
health care needs!  
 
 


